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October Nurse’s Corner  

 

“Heart of Gold” Professional Pet-Assisted Character 
Education Program 

 
We have received very positive feedback from students, families, and 
staff regarding our new program. Emerald’s first visit with Grades 3 
through 5 was a huge success. The kids were so engaged and learned so 
much that they didn't want to leave when the time was up. 
 
PERMISSION SLIPS: Please return permission slips if you have not 
already done so. Your child will not be able to participate without it. 
There has been some confusion regarding the bottom portion of the 
permission slip. Gloves/PPE are not required unless your child has an 
allergy.  
We are looking forward to our next visit on November 18th for Grades 
6-8.  
 
Looking forward:  
December 2nd visit- PK 3; PK 4 A and B 
December 16th visit- Grades Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd 

HEARING SCREENING: NOVEMBER 20th 

Hearing screenings for children in preschool through Grade 3 are part 
of school health regulations. The Rhode Island School for the Deaf will 
be conducting screenings at St. Rocco School on Wednesday, November 
20th starting at 8:30 a.m. A notice will be sent home in the Thursday 
packet. This is not a consent form. You only need to return the form if 
you answer YES to ANY of the questions on the form.  

 

VISION SCREENING: DECEMBER 10th 

                         Vision Screenings will take place on Tuesday, December 

10th, by the Johnston Lions for Grades K-5th and 7th.  

If your child wears glasses, please make sure your child brings them to 

school. 

If you do not want your child screened or have any questions, please 
contact the school nurse. 

 

Contact the Nurse 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 

7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Email: 

cboscia@stroccoschool.org 

School Number: 401-944-2993 

Fax: 401-944-3019 

 

 

St. Rocco School is committed to 
the health, safety, and well-

being of our school community. 
All of us working together with 
God’s help and guidance will 

keep us going strong. 

 

HAPPY NOVEMBER 

 
 


